Mountain Amateur Radio Club Minutes of the Meeting 21 August 2013

Our meeting began at 1901, at the Woodland Park Library. Mike Stansberry (K0TER) in charge, started with introductions all around. The minutes of the previous meeting were read aloud, as was the treasurers report.

Under Old Business, we are looking into a new Kenwood repeater. We also heard about a special communications table, that the EOC plans to purchase as part of our budget.

Under New Business, Dean Buckhouse (KB0VVA) told us about the Tenderfoot repeater power supply. It was replaced with our spare, and we believe that we can get it replaced under the county's insurance. Campfest is upon us.

We had some interesting discussion, about RV'ing, porta poties, out houses, digital HF modes, and Linux vs Windows.

Beginning the process to elect our new club officers, we nominated the following.

President – Mike Stansberry (K0TER)

Vice President – Carol Wilson (KC0DTQ)

Secretary – Bill Wallick (KC0FNV)

Treasurer – K0HBZ

There is one board position open, no takers, as yet.

Finally we discussed how to beef up attendance at our meeting. A suggestion to have our meetings at the local Denny's was discussed.

We adjourned the meeting at 2025 Attendance 7 members Submitted my Bill Wallick (KC0FNV) Secretary